
PTA Newsletter
Hello from your new PTA

Our main objective is to raise funds to support school activities for our

children, whilst ensuring we all have a little fun along the way. We’d love to

have more parents join our small (but passionate!) group to share ideas

and plans to generate a great community spirit in our school. 

If you’d like to join us then drop us a line on ptastcharles@gmail.com. We

don’t expect everyone to be able to attend all meetings and we’re

definitely all about sharing out tasks as juggling children/home/work is

enough for all of us most weeks!

 Thank you for your support. 

CHRISTMAS FAIR
16/12/2022 - STRAIGHT AFTER SCHOOL

We’d LOVE some volunteers to help out on stalls.

Please contact us at ptastcharles@gmail.com.

Come along, enjoy a mince pie with a hot chocolate or

cup of tea and share in the festive fun!

Year 6 children have given us some great ideas for

stalls & games. Thank you Miss Thomas and Year 6! 

DONATIONS

If you’ve any spare bottles we could

have for the Bottle Tombola or books for

our book swap stall, they would be much

appreciated

Where we can , we will also have a raffle.

If you know any businesses who may be

able to donate a prize, then please let us

know. 

We’ve ordered Christmas Card design packs for

all the children. Children will design these in

school over the next couple of weeks so keep an

eye out for order forms to buy your child's design.

Please note, there is absolutely no obligation to

partake. School receive approx. 25% of the

revenue from the sales. 

CHRISTMAS CARD DESIGN


